PACK 54 FISHKILL
PINEWOOD DERBY FUNDRAISER INFO
SAURDAY MARCH 21ST, 2015
Purpose:  To raise money to restore our pinewood derby track for future use and provide a fun family night event for attendees.
Entry Fee $10
Pre-register or for questions contact us at pack54leader@gmail.com
Prizes (TBA) / Trophies for top placers in each Division
Trophy for “Judge’s Choice” for creative car design for each category
Four Divisions will be divided as:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Division  I 12 and under, Division II 13-18 yrs old, Division III Open Age group, Division IV Clydedale.  Divisions I-III will be subject to normal pinewood derby rules and regulations.  Division IV will be subject to more relaxed car specifications and weight limits.  See complete rules for specific divisions for more details.
Check-in Time will be one half hour prior to race start for each Division.  Check-in is mandatory and racers who are not present for check-in prior to race start will not be able to race their cars. Once cars are checked-in no additional changes/modifications can be made to cars and cars will only be handled by the official Pinewood Derby Pit Crew.  Approximate check-in times will be as follows.
Division I 4PM, Division II 5PM, Division III 6PM, Division IV 7PM
Pre-registration will be used to help us better plan the evening’s racing schedule.  Due to time constraints there will be a maximum number of 100 entrants for the event.  If there is a significantly larger number of registrants for a particular division then race start / check-in times may be adjusted accordingly.  Registrants will be informed by email of any changes to check-in times and changes will also be posted to our website.
A limited number of Pinewood Derby Cars can be purchased from the pack or can be obtained at the Boy Scout Shop in Newburgh as well as a number of local art or hobby shops in the area.  We recommend using the Boy Scout Store for your purchase to ensure that it is a regulation BSA pinewood derby car.  Entrants can also use a previously raced car (from a previous pinewood derby) as is or modified for the event.
There will be concessions available for purchase during the event.
If you are interested in being a sponsor for the event please contact us at pack54leader@gmail.com




